Room Kk February Newsletter 2025

P
Dear Parents,

Everyone did a great job transitioning back into the classroom. It was nice to see everyone again and
hear what everyone did during their winter break. We are now starting to get excited for Valentine’s
Day and our 100th Day of School party.

During the month of F cbruary, we will continue our Phonics and Reading and Language Arts unit with
the letters. We will also continue fun activities such as mystery bags and practicing tracing and writing
our letters. We have started reading more in class and some children that are ready to read on their own
should be receiving little readers.

In January, the children did a great job learning and recognizing numbers 14-16. This month, we will
learn to recognize and write numbers 17-20. We have also been counting all the way up to 100 during
our calendar time.

We loved learning about natural resources in science. We had fun learning how to save water and

electricity. This month, we will learn about different kinds of animals. We will learn about amphibians,
reptiles, birds and insects.

The children have been enjoying using different art supplies to create different things with Ms. Melissa
— and Mr. Jacob. We love seeing all the creative work they have done!

A few reminders:

® Please have your child write his/her name on all homework assignments.

® Our Valentine’s Day Party and 100th Day of School Party will be F riday,
February 14th. Please bring non-edible treats for your children to pass out to their friends. We
will also be having McDonald’s for lunch and decorating cupcakes for snack on this day. More
information about our 100th Day of School Party will be sent home soon.

e We will have our last review day on Monday, February 17th. No new curriculum will be
introduced on this day.

Happy Valentine’s Day!

Room Kk Teachers



